NOTIFICATION

FROM: Victoria Marquez-Mees, MICI Director
CC: Arantxa Villanueva, Compliance Review Phase Coordinator
REFERENCE: Request MICI-BID-CH-2017-0115 related to the “ Alto Maipo
Hydroelectric Power Project” (CH-L1067)
DATE: July 28, 2017
Notification of Extension of deadline for the distribution to Parties
SUBJECT: of the “Draft Recommendation for a Compliance Review” for their
comments

Dear Requesters,

I hereby notify you that MICI has recently received public information of a material nature that
may be of relevance to the content of the "Draft Recommendation for a Compliance Review for
the Alto Maipo Hydroelectric Power Project" (CH-L1067), which as per the management of this
case was to be circulated today July 28 to both to you and Management for their comments.

In light of this, and in accordance with paragraph 59 of the MICI Policy (MI-47-6), as MICI
Director, | have deemed it necessary to exceptionally extend the deadline for its distribution an
additional six (6) business days in order to ensure full and proper processing of the Request.

In consequence, the new date for the “Draft of the Recommendation for a Compliance Review”
to be distributed to Parties is August 7, 2017.

We are as always available to answer your queries.



